
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING 

 

P L A N N I N G   C O M M I S S I O N   R E G U L A R   M E E T I N G 

 

C I T Y   O F   M A N H A T T A N   B E A C H 

 

 

 

The City of Manhattan Beach Planning Commission regular meeting of 

April 22, 2020 has been RESCHEDULED due to State and County stay-

at-home orders to limit the spread of COVID-19. 

 

The rescheduled meeting of the Planning Commission will take place on 

April 29, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. and will be available to view on the City 

website (www.citymb.info). Please visit the April 29th Planning 

Commission Meeting, located on the City’s calendar, for more 

information. 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Carrie Tai, AICP 

Secretary to the Planning Commission                                          

/s/Carrie Tai 


